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FOREST HILLS SCHOOL

We Build Inclusion, Capacity, and Learning Communities
Newsletter - January 2012
Acting Principal:  Mrs. M. Savoie
Acting Vice-Principals: Mr. P. Hickey, Mrs. E. Brown
School Website
Please check out our revamped school website! It is constantly being updated with important information. We have also posted some cool projects that our students have been working on. Talkmail will continue to go home on Fridays and a copy will also be posted on the website.
Middle School Learning Commons
Forest Hills School was one of two schools in the province chosen for the Learning Commons Pilot Project! What this means is that our middle level library space is going to be transformed “into a vibrant learning commons – the 21st Century version of a dynamic environment to support and promote information literacy and media production”. The Department of Education has committed to invest $25000 this year and another $25000 next year into the project. That money, along with the commitment of support from our PSSC, Home & School, PALS at LNG and District Office, will help to ensure that this project is a huge success school wide! Although the project directly affects our MS library space, we plan to include elementary students and teachers as well. Exciting times at FHS!!
Inclement Weather

A reminder to families that with the winter weather upon us to please be aware of potential school closures as well as bus delays by listening to the radio and calling the District Information Line. You may want to keep the District Info Line number in a convenient location. It is 643-7669. We are also noticing that many students are not coming properly dressed for the weather. Unless it is -18 or colder, we plan to be outside. Please ensure your child has a snowsuit, hat, mittens, etc. In middle school, they should at least have a winter coat, hat and mittens. We understand that it is often a battle of wills  (
Kindergarten Registration 2012 Events

A reminder that our EYE-DA assessment date for all registered incoming Kindergarten students for 2012-2013 is January 20th (snow date: January 27th).  If you have any questions about your child’s appointment time please call the school.
Christmas Flea Market

Our Annual Christmas Flea Market took place on December 15th and close to $2300 was raised to support families at Christmas time. We want to thank Mrs. Roy and all the volunteers who helped make this event possible.

Provincial Anti-Bullying Day

On Friday, December 16th we celebrated Provincial Anti-Bullying Day. Staff and students sported pink clothing to bring awareness to this ongoing issue in 
schools. Many classes spoke about the issue and how we can all stand up to this problem together.
Celebrate Assembly
December’s theme was Kindness and Caring and we celebrated all the ways the students have demonstrated this quality. January’s theme is Teamwork. We have also started off the year with a week-long FHS Code of Conduct refresher. Students engaged in lessons promoting our code to be respectful, be responsible, and be safe.
Community and Parent Volunteers
We are so very fortunate to have a group of dedicated volunteers. Without the support of Home & School, PSSC and our many dedicated volunteers, we would not be able to provide so many meaningful opportunities for our students. On behalf of the staff and students, THANK YOU for your continued generosity and for volunteering at FHS (
Math Morning
Grades 3 and 5 participated in a math morning on December 19th. They rotated through 4 different math activities and had lots of fun! This enrichment activity is part of our action plan to help prepare grade 3 and 5 students for their provincial math assessments in June.
Grade 6/7 – Giving Back
We would like to celebrate Ms. Walsh and her grade 6/7 students who were involved in supporting our community. They made sweets for a local church that they shared with the community. They also raised $1000 selling Tangles and used the money to support our local food bank and the SPCA. The students even contacted both organizations to find out what they needed and went to Sobeys as a class to buy the goods. The students demonstrated our school theme of “Kindness and Caring” and were great ambassadors for our school.
Elementary Christmas Concerts
We thank Mrs. Brewer for organizing this event and the teachers and students for their hard work preparing for their performances. We thank our families for coming out and showing their support for the students. It was a huge success. (
Middle Level School Band
Our middle school band, “Beyond Gravity”, had its debut performance at our December Celebrate assembly. Ryan Bass and Morgana Sharpe play guitar, Greg Elliot is on drums and Nathan Miller rocks the lyrics. They were a huge hit and we can’t wait to hear future performances! Thank you to Mr. Savoie for his help!
Family Fun for January
Warm Up To Winterfest: Families in Motion
Sunday, January 22 1:00 – 4:00, Market Square Atrium. Special appearances by Super Mario and Hello Kitty. Kick start the wellness movement in your family! It’s Free!
Saturday nights skating at the Stu Hurley Arena, 6:15 – 7:15, $1 per person.
Go-Go Gymnastics – Inspiring Young Leaders!
On site after school care program coming to Forest Hills School in September 2012! Focusing on literacy, leadership, physical activity, entrepreneurship and arts & culture, we have developed a learning-focused and educationally driven program. Unlike a play-based daycare, we will engage your child in our unique after school environment – all with the convenience of on-site care. Cost is only $325 per month OR $425 per month for FULL YEAR care (including PD days and storm days). For more information call our office at 1-877-977-4646 OR email us at tumble@gogogym.com
Upcoming Important Dates

Jan. 18 – PSSC meeting 7:00 pm
Jan. 20 - EYE-DA (Snow Date Jan. 27)

Jan. 25 – Home & School meeting 7:00 pm

Jan. 31 – Heritage Fair (Grades 3 – 5)
Feb. 15-23 – – District Math Benchmark Assessments

(Grades 3, 5 & 8)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Ballot Bonus:
Complete and return the form below to qualify for a $5.00 Coles Gift Certificate draw for your child.  I have read this newsletter and wish to qualify for the draw.

Child’s name: _______________________________________________________

Grade and Teacher: _______________
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